MINI BULLETIN – 14 August 2023


Private providers are eyeing an expanded role in delivering NHS general practice under Government plans to tackle waiting times, by ramping up independent sector provision.


GP Practices could be forced to pull out of delivering COVID-19 vaccinations this year, after a ‘short-sighted’ decision by NHS England to slash the fee per jab by 25%.


Babylon, who took the ‘GP at Hand’ contacts, is looking to sell.
